
COVID-19 and Other Vaccination Policy  
Health Care Related Programs 

(January 2022) 

 
Thiel College requires that all students in graduate and undergraduate health care related 
programs receive a COVID-19 vaccination and other vaccinations. 
 
 A religious or medical exemption may be granted by the Thiel College Office of Student 
Health and Wellness, based on submission and review of appropriate documentation. Thiel 
College is committed to providing a safe, inclusive, and recognizes observance of faith as it 
pertains to the practice of immunization.  Please contact the Office of Student Health and 
Wellness for more information regarding applying for an exemption. 
 
Individuals with an approved exemption may be required to comply with COVID-19 testing 
and other preventive requirements as specified in the exemption approval and as may be 
updated by later notification and/or posting of requirements on the Thiel College website. 
In the event of an outbreak on or near campus, individuals holding exemptions may be 
excluded from all campus facilities and activities, for their protection, until the outbreak is 
declared to be over. 
 
Individuals enrolled in health care training programs and holding exemptions may not be 
able to be placed at clinical rotation sites. Failure to complete the required clinical 
experiences will interfere with progression through and graduation from the health care 
training program.    

 

 
 


